
 
From: Jesse A. Langer [mailto:JLanger@uks.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 12:57 PM 
To: Bowsza, Jason <Jason.Bowsza@ct.gov>; Aileen Kenney <akenney@dwwind.com>; Susan Moberg 
<smoberg@VHB.com> 
Cc: Hoffman, Lee D. <LHoffman@PULLCOM.COM>; Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov>; 
Mercier, Robert <Robert.Mercier@ct.gov>; Rigney, Kirsten <Kirsten.Rigney@ct.gov>; Anderson, Stephen 
<Stephen.Anderson@ct.gov>; Trousdale, Krista E. <Krista.Trousdale@ct.gov> 
Subject: RE: Petition 1313 (site visit) 
 
Jay: 
 
The Town’s representatives attending the site walk are Jeff Shea and Michael Glidden.  Please confirm 
the meeting point. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jesse 
 
 
 

 
  
Jesse A. Langer 
Shareholder ▪ Updike, Kelly & Spellacy, P.C. 
265 Church Street ▪ New Haven, Connecticut 06510 
(T) 203.786.8317 ▪ (F) 203.772.2037 
jlanger@uks.com   www.uks.com 
 
 
 
From: Bowsza, Jason [mailto:Jason.Bowsza@ct.gov]  

Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 1:38 PM 
To: Aileen Kenney; Susan Moberg 

Cc: Hoffman, Lee D.; Bachman, Melanie; Jesse A. Langer; Mercier, Robert; Rigney, Kirsten; Anderson, 
Stephen; Trousdale, Krista E. 

Subject: RE: Petition 1313 (site visit) 

 
Good afternoon Ms. Kenney and Ms. Moberg, 
 
I’m reaching out to you following suggestions from Attorneys Hoffman and Trousdale that DoAg 
coordinate a time to do a site visit of the proposed Simsbury property.  I believe that August 14th at 
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1:30pm was suggested by you through Mr. Hoffman.  DoAg would be represented at the site visit by 
myself, Commissioner Reviczky, Bureau Director Linda Piotrowicz, and Kip Kolesinskas.  I’m waiting on 
confirmation from Kip.   
 
If the 14th does not work for you, please suggest a few dates and times that may.  Thank you for your 
help with this, 
 
Best, 
 
Jay 
 
Jason Bowsza 
Connecticut Department of Agriculture 
860-713-2526 
450 Columbus Blvd 
Hartford, CT  06103 
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